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Living and learning together as a Catholic community in Christ:  

religion, reason and kindness are at the heart of our ethos through  

Education. 

 

 

 

 The month of June is traditionally dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus -The Church 

celebrates the Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of Jesus on the Friday following the second Sunday 

after Pentecost. In addition to the liturgical celebration, many devotional exercises are connected 

with the Sacred Heart of Jesus. Of all devotions, devotion to the Sacred Heart was, and remains, 

one of the most widespread and popular in the Church. Our Friday Mass on the 23rd of June will be 

dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus.  

 Friday Morning Mass – As always, Mass is celebrated at 8am in our chapel every Friday 

morning. The last two Masses have been led by 7G and  

 Year 8 Retreat – From Wednesday 7th of June to Friday 9th June.  

 XLP charity fund raising event. Some of our Music students had been invited to perform at this 

event which is an opportunity for XLP to secure funding from private donors in order to help under 

privileged children in London.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://s-media-cache-ak0.pinimg.com/736x/94/1a/be/941abeb540ab29e25e1513fb4f791122.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.pinterest.com/40daysofprayer/sacred-heart/&docid=FkyY5uPLFjt6WM&tbnid=8QhmIECrgQVXhM:&vet=10ahUKEwjzhNaxs4XUAhVJyRQKHRRqBuU4ZBAzCC8oLTAt..i&w=400&h=359&itg=1&noj=1&safe=strict&bih=806&biw=1440&q=is june the month of the sacred heart&ved=0ahUKEwjzhNaxs4XUAhVJyRQKHRRqBuU4ZBAzCC8oLTAt&iact=mrc&uact=8


Year 8 Retreat at the St Vincent’s Centre in Whitstable Kent 7th-9th June  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charity fundraising event for XLP and under-privileged children 25th May 2017 
Mr Ballard took our drumming student to the very plush venue the Merchant Taylor Hall in the City. 
The drummers kept asking Mr Ballard and Mr Laurence whether the Queen lived there! The CEO of 
XLP, in front of the packed audience of sponsors, interviewed Dylan after the performance and he 
spoke from the heart about how XLP had given them the opportunity to challenge people’s 
perceptions of young inner city youngsters. 
 

 


